April 9, 2021

BY EMAIL

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq.

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington DC 20554

ATTN: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re:  Surrender of LPFM Station License
WSBP-LP
South Bergen Community News
Facility ID #195228
File Number BLL-20151120ARE

Dear Ms. Dortch:

In accordance with section 73.1750 of the Commission's Rules, South Bergen Community News
hereby notifies the Commission it is permanently discontinuing operation of the above-noted
station license. The station's antenna has suffered damage in a windstorm and replacement is not
feasible.

Attachment A contains a copy of the current WSBP-LP license.

Please cancel this license and update your records to reflect these changes.

Sincerely.

Richard Domanski
President

Attachment



